
Basketball News 

GCC had four students trying out for the District team during Term 1, they were: Shira Mait, Zaclyn 

Waia-Gibia, Gaydhoera Elisala, and Alicia Binawell. All our students performed well on the night at 

the Innisfail State College with Shira Mait making the District team. 

Shira went on to make the Peninsula team after performing well at the Cairns Basketball Stadium. 

He will now head off to the Sunshine Coast for the State trials, and hopefully the Nationals in August. 
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